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E Serve No. 69 of 2018 June 21, 2018
Circular No.EPS/22/2018-19

To: Members of the Council

Sub: Meeting with Delegation from South Korea in New Delhi on June
26, 2018

Dear Member,

We are glad to inform you that a delegation from the Home Textiles industry in
South Korea will be visiting India from June 25 to 27, 2018.

In this regard, as part of its objective to increase exports of home textiles to
South Korea, TEXPROCIL had taken a delegation of home textiles exporters
from India to South Korea from June 11-15, 2018. During the visit, the
delegates had visited leading manufacturers / importers/ retailers of home
textiles including the Companies who will be a part of the above delegation
visiting India.

The Council will be organizing a meeting with the South Korean delegation for
its members.

Details of the meeting are as follows:
Date : June 26, 2018 (Tuesday).

Timing: 3.30 p.m to 6.00 p.m
(Registration starts from 3.00 p.m.)

Venue : Long Champ,
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The Taj Mahal Hotel,
Number One, Mansingh Road,
New Delhi - 110 011.

The objective of the meeting is to familiarize the South Korean delegation
regarding the product range in home textiles which India can offer and also to
understand the requirements of the home textiles buyers in South Korea in
terms of design, size, colour etc. It may also be noted that Home textiles
products exported from India to South Korea enjoy the benefit of zero duty
under the Indo-Korea CEPA.

A list of the delegates is enclosed herewith (click here).

We would like to invite you to participate in the above meeting with the South
Korean delegation and interact with the delegates.

For participation, please send us the enclosed Reply Form (click here) by
email on the email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org / vimal@texprocil.org
positively by 1.00 p.m on June 25, 2018 so as to make the necessary
arrangements. For any clarification, please get in touch with Shri A. Ravi
Kumar, Joint Director, TEXPROCIL.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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